
                               
 
1600 127

th
 Avenue NE 

Bellevue, WA 98005 
 

 
October 16, 2013 

 

 

Steven King 

Executive Director & Secretary 

Washington Utilities and  

  Transportation Commission 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

 

 

RE: Single item filing – Revenue increase via Yard waste disposal price increase to G-12 Tariff 

Number 4 for Rabanco LTD (dba Lynnwood Disposal, Maltby Division). 
 

 

Dear Mr. King: 

 

Enclosed please find updated tariff pages for G-12 Tariff Number 4 for Rabanco LTD (dba 

Lynnwood Disposal, Maltby Division). The subject of this filing is an increase in revenue 

directly equal to an increase in the yard waste disposal fees at the compost facility.  

 

As stated in the original filing we have requested, pursuant to WAC 480-07-110, an exemption 

from the general rate case filing and workpaper requirements (per WAC 480-07-520) in order to 

allow Lynnwood Disposal to file a rate case seeking increase in its general rates due to the 

imminent increase in Cedar Grove yard waste disposal fee for all affected customers.  Filed 

previously was the Cost of Services analysis on the impact of the proposed rates. We are asking 

that this change become effective on November 1, 2013. 

 
 

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Connor Vander Zalm 

Sr. Market Analyst 

Republic Services 

cvanderzalm@republicservices.com 

p. (425) 646-2426  

 


